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Rydym yn croesawu derbyn gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg.  Byddwn yn ateb gohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd 
gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi.  
 
We welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh.  Any correspondence received in Welsh will be answered in Welsh and corresponding 
in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding.   

 
 
 

 
20TH November 2024 

Dear Rhys, 
 
Thank you for the written questions you tabled for my response on 13th November in which 
you asked: 
 

- When will the Welsh Cladiators receive a written response to the questions they presented 
during their meeting with the Cabinet Secretary on 5 November 2024? (WQ94870) 

- Is the Cabinet Secretary considering the Welsh Cladiator’s request for the creation of 
a victims’ forum for people impacted by dangerous apartment blocks, to enable 
victims to share experience and knowledge and more easily work together to achieve 
justice? (WQ94871) 

 
The Welsh Cladiators have received a written response following my meeting with them on 
5th November.  
 
I have listened carefully to their calls for a leaseholder forum. I have asked my officials to 
explore how we may help victims to connect and share experiences and learning.  
 
I hope this information is helpful in answering your question. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Jayne Bryant AS/MS  
Ysgrifennydd y Cabinet dros Lywodraeth Leol a Thai  
Cabinet Secretary for Housing and Local Government 
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